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This morning your CWA elected bargaining committee resumed negotiations with 

Frontier.   

As a good faith effort to achieve a tentative agreement before expiration, both 

parties agreed to work through lunch.  

The bargaining committees are actively working through a myriad of proposals / 

counter proposals – there is positive movement.   

Stand by and stay ready as we continue to update you throughout the night on 

our progress.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to mobilize and support your bargaining committee! 


